Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
October 3, 2017 
Re:
Grade 13 Pay Scale 
As part of Human Resources’ ongoing review of salary and compensation, we have discovered some inconsistency in the Grade 13 pay scale. In the salary book, we have a salary table entitled “Educational Interpreters”. That scale is broken down into three subcategories, 13-I (HS diploma or GED), 13-II (Associate’s Degree) and 13-III (Bachelor’s Degree).

We have, however, nine (9) other employees who are paid on the Grade 13 pay scale but are not Educational Interpreters. Six (6) of these nine hold Bachelor’s Degrees.

In order to maintain consistency across the Grade 13 pay level, Human Resources proposes that all Grade 13 positions be paid according to the three subcategories listed above. Grades 13-I, 13-II and 13-III would be included on the “Classified Salary Schedule”, and the salary table entitled “Educational Interpreter” be removed from the salary book.

Human Resources recommends approval of the Grade 13 salary modification as proposed.
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